
No. S234, Friday 1 5 September 1995 

ACT GOVERNMENT 
DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT, LAND AND PLANNING 

ACT PLANNING AUTHORITY 

BUILDINGS (DESIGN AND SITING) ACT 1964 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IMPLEMENTATION PLAN N0.19 FOR 
A ROUNDABOUT AT JOHNSON DRIVE AM) WERE STREET CALWELL 

I ACT Capital Works has submitted to the ACT Planning Authority an Implementation 
Plan for the construction of a Roundabout at the Johnson Drivewere Street Intersection.. 

I 

The proposed work involves: 

the construction of a roundabout at the intersection of Johnson Drive and Were Street; 

the construction of a new entrance to the access track to Tuggeranong Homestead; 
and 

. the construction of footpaths, splitter islands, a median island, bus layby, vehicular 
crossing, culvert and associated works. 

Copies of the Implementation Plan may be inspected at the Shopfront, John Overall 
Offices, 220 Northbourne Avenue, Braddon, dunng normal business hours. 

Interested persons are invited to submit comments, in writing, on the Implementation 
Plan to: 

Community Relations Section 
ACT Planning Authority 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

by 9 October 1995. 
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